Town of Perdido Beach, Alabama Emergency Council Meeting Town Hall

August 29, 2012

The Town Council of the Town of Perdido Beach held an Emergency Meeting on August 29, 2012 at 4:05 pm for the purpose of suspending the "State of Emergency" declared on August 27, 2012, following the STATE DECLARATION by Governor Bentley and the issuance of mandatory evacuation orders on August 26, 2012.

Members Present:

Mayor Patsy Parker Council Members-Gary Fishbein, Ellen

McDonald-Leslie, Al Thompson and Patti Larsen.

Members Absent:

Council Member Ronnie Resmondo

Others Present:

Lynn Thompson-Town Clerk

Invocation:

Individually-Pledge of Allegiance-Mayor Patsy Parker

ITEM:

Suspending the "State of Emergency" declared by Town Council on

August 27, 2012.

Motion by Council Member Al Thompson, seconded by Council Member Ellen McDonald-Leslie to suspend the "State of Emergency" declared by the Town Council on August 27, 2012.

Council voted unanimously to suspend the declared "State of Emergency"

Motion by Council Member Fishbein, seconded by Council Member Larsen to adjourn.

All in favor-meeting adjourned at 4:15 pm.

ATTEST:

Patey W Parker Mayor

vnn Thompson, Town Clerk